
                      

       Duroply Industries Limited       
(Formerly: Sarda Plywood Industries Limited) 

113 Park Street, North Block 4th Floor  

Kolkata-700016, Ph: (033) 22652274 

 

 

 

 

11th May, 2020 

The Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd 

Corporate Relationship Department 

Rotunda Building, 1st Floor, 

New Trading Ring, P.J. Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai-400001 

 

Scrip Code – 516003 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015- Partial Resumption of operations 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

and also further to our letter dated 30th March, 2020 please take note that the company has partially resumed 

its operations at all its works (factories) since 8th May, 2020 with due permission of the local district 

authorities as applicable and in accordance with the guidelines stipulated by the Ministry of Home Affairs of 

the Government of India and the local authorities. 

 

The Company continues to assess the situation and will take all necessary measures as directed by the Central 

and State Government from time to time. 

 

You are requested to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For DUROPLY INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

 

 

SD/- 

[RAVI KUMAR MURARKA] 

CFO & Company Secretary 

 

 


